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15th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 

Foundation 2 Church Visit 
 
 
The children in Foundation 2 would like to go on a walk to Jubilee Church on Thursday 28th March to visit the 
church and talk to the vicar about Easter celebrations. 
 
This trip is weather dependent and as always, we need a certain number of adults to make the trip a safe 
one. If we do not have enough adults, we will not be able to go on the trip. We do appreciate the time that 
you can give up to support us to walk to and from the church. We will invite you into school at 8.50 on 
Thursday 28th March; we will leave for the church at 9:00 to get there by 9:15. We will leave the church at 
11.00 at the latest and hope to be back at school by 11:15.  
 
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately in suitable footwear and coat. Children will wear their 
school uniform. 
 
 
Please contact the office to let us know whether you are able to help by Thursday 21st March. We will contact 
those parents needed following this date. 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 
Miss Owen and the Foundation 2 Team 
 


